
NEWS RELEASE: Dec. 21, 2009 
 

Collector, Recorder closed Christmas Eve 
 
The Greene County Collector’s Office will be closed Thursday, Dec. 24, in observance of 
Christmas Eve.  
 
Greene County Collector Scott Payne said in past years, very few taxpayers have visited 
the Collector’s Office on Dec. 24. Payne said he chose to give his employees the day off 
in exchange for working a Saturday in January. 
 
In addition, the Greene County Recorder’s Office will close at noon Dec. 24. Recorder of 
Deeds Linda Montgomery said her employees will utilize accrued vacation hours for their 
time off. 
 
All other county offices will remain open normal business hours Dec. 24. All county and 
state offices will be closed Christmas Day. 
 
For more information, call Jenny Fillmer Edwards, Greene County Public Information 
Officer, at (417) 829-6019 or (417) 379-5713. 
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